Red Class Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week the children have been very busy! We have been learning about spiders through
the story “Agghhhh Spider” by Lydia Monks. The children have enjoyed making their own
spider models, engaging in a variety of craft activities, discussing and writing about spiders.
We have been on a spider hunt and caught many different minibeasts! Mr Mooney even
caught a caterpillar! In our maths learning we have been thinking about halves; one of the
activities the children enjoyed was making fruit salad: The children worked alongside a
partner to make sure the fruit was shared in half. Fantastic Halving!

Next week our learning about minibeasts will continue. Our maths focus will be doubles.
Our RE focus will continue to be about Our Wonderful World, and we are learning about
‘Growing up’ for RHSE. We will also be practicing keeping the rhythm in our music lessons.
The children will have an opportunity to perform for the rest of the class if they want to!

Reminder: Books are changed on Tuesdays and Fridays. Please write a comment in your
child’s reading record.

If you have any comments or questions please send an email to
red@margqaretroper.croydon.sch.uk and we will be in touch.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton.
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